
26th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are experiencing a lot of late children every morning. 

Please ensure your child is here for 8.45am every day, there are too many children coming in 

after this time. 

Meal changes—if your child wants to change their dinner choice,  we will need a weeks notice 

before this can take place 

We have our EYFS Open day on Tuesday 30th September where you can call in between 

9.00am—12.00pm and 1.15pm until 3.00pm if your child is due to start school in September 2026 

 

Pendle Vale also have their Open event for the Year 6 Children on Wednesday 1st October 

5.30pm—7.30pm 

Coming soon! Rock and pop band lessons with Rocksteady 
Exciting news! From November, we will be partnering Rocksteady Music School to deliver fun and 
inclusive rock and pop band lessons, right here at Bradley Primary! These weekly music lessons will 
take place in school and are led by professional musicians who make learning music fun. 
It’s the perfect way for children to learn new musical skills, make friends and have a great time – all 
at school! 
Rocksteady lessons are also shown to amplify confidence, wellbeing and social skills.  
 
Here’s what else you need to know: 
• There’s no experience necessary and all instruments for lessons are provided. 
• Watch as your child performs in their end of term concerts, showing just how far they have 
come. 
• Children learn up to 300 instrument, band, and performance skills, whilst playing songs they 
love. 
• Children can achieve an Ofqual-regulated Music qualification, accredited by Trinity College Lon-
don, without having to take a single exam. 
• You’ll receive regular progress updates, including photos and videos. 
There’s a money-back guarantee for the first month and you can cancel at any time. Places are 
offered on a first come, first served basis. 
Rocksteady workshop 
To introduce the children to Rocksteady, we held a workshop in school on Tuesday. This was a fun 
and interactive session, giving children the chance to try out the instruments and learn all about 
being a musician in a band. 
Please look at the letter from Rocksteady, which your child brought home with them after the 
workshop or visit rocksteadymusicschool.com/parents to sign up. You can also speak to  
Mrs Dowell in school. 
 
Finally, today we would like to wish Mrs Hills from Year 2 all the best on her Maternity Leave. And 
we welcome to Year 2 Mrs Julie Hearne 
 
 

 


